
NOTIFICATION OF RESULTS  

OF 2021 ELECTIONS 

 

The results of the 2021 Local Government Election for the Shire of Shark 

Bay will be uploaded to the Western Australian Electoral Commission 

website during Saturday night;16th October 2021, once the Count is complete 

and the Results Declared. 

To locate the results, click on the following hyperlink and scroll through to 

the Shire of Shark Bay. 

https://www.elections.wa.gov.au/elections/local/election#/ 

It is expected that a hard copy of the Result will be placed on the Shire Public 

Notice Board late Saturday night, following the Declaration of the result. 

The results are expected to be uploaded to the Shire of Shark Bay’s website 

during Monday 18th October. 

 

Graham LITTLE 

RETURNING OFFICER 2021 

SHIRE OF SHARK BAY 

0437842070 
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